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Welcome! 
Rush Union Update 
 
Our Fall season is coming to an end and now is a great time to reflect as we plan for the spring. We would 
like to take this opportunity to thank all the volunteer Coaches, Team Managers, Field Marshals and more. 
Without you, our organization would not be as successful as it is. A big THANK YOU from all of us at Rush 
Union. 
 
Planning for our Fall Rush Cup began a long time ago and we are looking forward to making the event the 
biggest and best Rush Cup yet. We are excited to host over 220 teams from all over Georgia and the 
Southeast on November 11-12. For more information on our Fall Rush Cup, please visit the Rush Cup 
website here: Event Details - Rush Academy Cup (sincsports.com) 
 
Many of our competitive teams will be competing in tournaments over the next several weeks as they wrap 
up their seasons. Special congratulations to our groups who traveled the Jekyll Island over fall break to play 
in the SSA Jekyll Classic. There are images below in this newsletter. Great job everyone, and good luck to all 
our teams as they finish the fall season. If you are interested in joining one of our competitive teams or 
groups, please reach out to us. 
 
Registrations for all our winter program offerings are now open via our website. We have indoor and 
outdoor options at both locations. We are very excited to be able to offer our members a wide range of 
programs. Let’s not forget about our adults. We will have indoor and outdoor options for our adults this 
winter as our adult leagues continue to grow. 
 
We announced a couple of months ago that Rush Union is now offering a Futsal Program, along with other 
new indoor program options for the fall season. The new programs have been a big success, and we are 
continuing to look for more opportunities to engage our members in different programs with us. We will be 
expanding our Futsal offering to include both Milton and Dunwoody locations in the spring season. More 
information on our exciting new programs is available now via our website: Rush Union Soccer | Home 
 
We mentioned in an earlier newsletter that we have partnered with The Collective Global, a consulting 
group, who is leading Rush Union Soccer through a strategic planning process. In the coming weeks and 
months this process will engage more members in the form of surveys and focus groups. We already have 
two focus groups called “Local Committees” that meet periodically to discuss ways we can improve our 
organization and our families’ experience. If you would like to get more involved in Rush Union, please reach 
out to us. There is an article in the Milton Neighbor this month that outlines the exciting journey we have 
taken. We hope you enjoy the update included below. 
 
We still have a need for more Certified Referees and Jr Referees in the organization. If you are interested in 
getting involved (and making a little money as a referee), please complete this questionnaire which will put 
you on our list for future courses: REF COURSE INTEREST: FALL 2023 (google.com) 
 

http://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
https://soccer.sincsports.com/details.aspx?tid=GEOCEL
https://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuy5VTpEsvPism0RZNM2ksm2sCNj3qQcPgJ6YBYRZBvo6W4A/viewform
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We were extremely proud to announce the reintroduction of the Rush TOPSoccer Thunder Program, an 
adaptive program which provides the means for children with physical and intellectual disabilities to 
participate in soccer. We have had a tremendous response to our request for volunteers for the program 
and are proud to partner with The City of Milton to bring this program to our community. Our two lead 
Coaches are both former players at Rush and we are so excited that they are “Playing it Forward” in our 
community and giving back to Rush and our members. Please read more information on our Thunder 
Program coaches below. 
 
Earlier this year we nominated over 70 players for the Rush Regional and National Pools. The first Regional 
event will be held in Port St Lucie, Florida, November 16-19. We will be represented by over 20 Rush Union 
players at the event. Congratulations to everyone who was nominated and selected to represent Rush. 
 
Several of our teams and coaches will be participating in the Father Christmas Cup on December 9. The 
annual event has special meaning this year, as Boris “Boki” Fridman, a former Rush Coach and Friend will be 
honored. Coach Boki lost his long battle with cancer earlier this year and we are grateful to be able to 
participate and raise money for the Fridman family and others in need. 
 
If you have any questions about Rush Union, our programs or anything soccer related please reach out to 
our staff at any time. 
 
Thank you for being part of our Rush Union family. We look forward to seeing you back on the field soon.  
 
R|U Ready? 

 
 
Neil McNab Jr. 
CEO Rush Union 
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Congrats to our teams who competed in the SSA Jeykell Classic over fall break! 
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Social Media 
Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram & Twitter 

 
Rush Union 

www.Facebook.com/rushunionsoccer 

Instagram: @RushUnion 
Twitter: @Union_rush 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rushunionsoccer
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Introducing our Thunder Program’s Head Coaches 

Caitlin Creviston and Jack Tindle. 

Both Cailtin and Jack are former Rush players who are now returning to our fields to give back to their community. They truly embody Rush 

Union’s Core Values and our mission of Serve-Develop-Inspire! We couldn’t be prouder of both Cailtin and Jack and are very excited for them to 

bring their expertise and love of soccer to our Thunder Program and Rush community! 

Caitlin Creviston grew up on the soccer fields of Georgia. She played twelve years of youth soccer, including playing for Rush Union, followed by four 
years of varsity soccer at Milton High School. In her senior year as captain, the team won the 2012 state championship. Caitlin played both defensive 
mid and center back in her four-year collegiate career. She started at Indiana University and ended at Georgia State University where she received 
her master’s degree in occupational therapy. Caitlin now enjoys a fulfilling career working with families and children as a pediatric occupational 
therapist. Sharing both skills from her soccer and professional career, she is ecstatic about the opportunity to serve as coach for the Rush Union 
Thunder Program on the turf that she grew up on. 

 

Jack Tindle is a former Georgia Rush soccer player from Milton, GA. He began playing at Rush at the age of 8 and continued playing as both a center-

back and right-back until the end of his U18 season. He also played on the varsity soccer team at Cambridge High School from 2016-2019. Jack has 

three years of coaching experience with the TOPSoccer program in Gainesville, FL where he attended the University of Florida. He is excited to be a 

part of the Thunder Program at Rush and can’t wait to help grow the program throughout the local community. 
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If you want to join our competitive program please contact us at the email addresses above for more 
information. 
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More Success from the SSA Jeykell Classic!  
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We are still looking to strengthen our referee program at Rush Union Soccer. Please reach out to us if you 
are interested in getting involved. 
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Rush Union and The Collective continue to work together to create a strategic plan for Rush Union as we 
strive to be the best organization we can be! 
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Join us this month for our largest ever Rush Cup, with over 220 teams participating! 
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We attended the Carvin’ in Crabapple festival in October, if you know of any local events that Rush Union 
could support, please let us know. 
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Rush Union teams and coaches will be supporting the Father Christmas Cup in December. A soccer charity 
helping families in need over the holidays. This year our own Coach Boris “Boki” Fridman is one of the 

honorees. Coach Boki lost his long battle with Cancer earlier this year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


